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The City of Pevely MO is seeking bids for a Storm Water Project on 4th St. at the intersection of 
Walnut St. inside the City of Pevely. The project will consist of removing silt and vegetation 

from the ditch line and connecting 24’’ pipe to the existing 24’’ pipe with concrete. Install 130I 
LF of 24’’ HDPE installing 4’’ of rock bedding underneath the new pipe, installing crushed 

rock around the pipe, and compact to hold it in place. Fill in with dirt provided by the City of 
Pevely. The selected contractor will then provide 6’’ of topsoil seed and straw-affected area. 

Clean up the area and haul away any debris. For questions concerning this project please 
contact Pevely Public Works Supervisor Ron Ebmeier at 636-346-0831. Bids for this project 

will be accepted up to 12:00 PM noon on March 15, 2024. Bid packets can be submitted at the 
Pevely City Hall attention of Ashton Cooke, Pevely City Clerk. 

 


